
Syria: Statement by the Spokesperson
on the third meeting of the

The first meeting since the outbreak of COVID-19 of the small group of the
Constitutional Committee, held under the auspices of UN Special Envoy Geir
Pedersen in Geneva, is positive news.

The European Union encourages all the parties to seriously engage in good
faith on the substance in order to pursue concrete results.

The Constitutional Committee is a door opener for creating the conditions for
a political solution to the Syria conflict, although it is not in itself a
political solution. Constructive diplomacy by all international stakeholders
on all aspects of UN Security Council Resolution 2254 is needed to reach a
sustainable political solution.

The European Union commends the work and continues to support UN Special
Envoy Geir Pedersen in his tireless efforts to pursue a political solution in
Syria.
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